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Message:

Fenix Group will be working with a Federal Contractor to integrate a Fenix Group Banshee Mobile Radio
operating on LTE bands 2 and 66. The Banshee Mobile Radio will be integrated into the manned aircraft
and transmit data (A2G) from onboard payloads down to a temporary Tactical Operations Center and
U.S. Government approved end-user devices.


